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If you have anything to 

add for upcoming news 

contact Karissa Talcott 

kayt9393@gmail.com  

The Lee County 4-H Foundation, Inc. is 

hosting our annual Casino Night fundraiser on 

September 12, 2015 at the Shriner Temple. 

This event is held to raise funds to support Lee 

County 4-H youth and programs. Other 

information is available on-line at 

www.leecounty4h.com.  

 Each guest ticket is $40.00 if purchased 

through www.eventbrite.com before the event. 

Tickets are also sold at the door for $50.00. 

 

There will be a Texas Hold 'Em Tournament 

during the night. You may purchase a Texas 

Hold 'Em ticket at the event for $50.00. 

 

 
If you would like to be an Event Sponsor for 

$500.00, please contact Cathy Suggs at 239-

850-4175 or at suggsct@leegov.com. Event 

Sponsors will receive 6 guest tickets along with 

1 drink ticket per guest. All sponsor names will 

be displayed on the 4-H Banner at the Lee 

County 4-H Building, Southwest Florida & Lee 

County Fair, County Events, District Events, 

and all other Lee County 4-H Foundation, Inc. 

sponsored events throughout the year. 

Please contact Cathy Suggs with any questions 

at 239-850-4175 or suggsct@leegov.com 

 

To purchase your ticket online go to 

www.eventbrite.com and search 4-H Casino 

Night. Select the correct event that is being 

held on September 12th and then order your 

ticket. Tickets can also be purchased at the 

Hayloft western Wear and Mary Louôs Tack & 

Feed 
Lee County Florida 4-H 

August ï September 2015 

mailto:CSuggs@leegov.org
mailto:kayt9393@gmail.com
http://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.leecounty4h.com%2F&h=mAQENTdyf&enc=AZNvkq_VRch12qa1OiPTKOfKbWpscznbemFww7Dw--oD0RAq8H8dlGeyMnigUcGgbqg&s=1
http://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.com%2F&h=TAQGXmpXA&enc=AZMK_3p0kh6vzhSHWzOtqh2YR98vElA-Pr-BmaTndwLOTm-SUEEp0oL6wOXqXjFmoco&s=1
http://www.eventbrite.com/


¶ October 29th 

¶ November 5th 

¶ November 12th 

¶ November 19th 

 

¶ September 13th 

¶ October 15th 

¶ October 22nd 

 

The 4-H office has show clothes available for those who need them. No Charge, however, we 

would appreciate a donation to go towards the Teen Leadership Bus Fund. 

The new skill-a-thon books have been posted and are available on the fair website at 

http://swflcfair.com/skillathon_books.php  

Record books are available online at http://swflcfair.com/4h_project_books.php  

The new Premium Book is currently being worked on and will be posted on the fair website, 

http://swflcfair.com/, soon. 

Premise ID Registration Process 

¶ Go to website ï www.freshfromflorida.com 

¶ Go to Animal Industry and click on Division 

¶ On the right side you will see Register you Premise 

¶ Fill out form and print 

¶ Either Fax or Mail the form to the address below ï Recommended to do both 

 

Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services 

407 S. Calhoun St. 

Mail Stop M7 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0800 

(850) 410-0900 

(850) 410-0957 Fax 

Ethics Training  

Youth are required to have a current  ethics certification number if they are showing at the 

SWFLC Fair. Certifications are good for three years, however, the majority of the 4-H Animal 

Science project youth need to take ethics this year because cards have expired.  

Youth must register for ethics training at the Florida State Fair website: 

http://www.floridastatefair.com/ 

¶ Go to website - http://www.floridastatefair.com/ 

¶ Go to Agribusiness on the left side 

¶ Go to the Ethics tab at the top 

¶ Go to the Online Registration for the Youth Livestock Show Ethics and Animal Care 

Workshop Link 

¶ Fill out the Registration Form and mail/email/fax it to the address at the bottom of the form 

 

All Lee County Ethics Training classes will be held at the Lee County 4-H office on the 

following dates: 
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At the 2015 awards banquet three hundred and twenty-seven people attended.  It was one of our 

biggest yet!  Over one hundred youth received awards.  Forty-one youth received Bronze award, 

thirty-five received the Silver award, thirteen received the Gold award, eighteen received 

Emerald, and there were sixteen Clover buds.  At the banquet fifteen Leanne Yancey 

Scholarships were given out to the graduating youth. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wade Sites 



 

Last year twenty-nine youth went to University to compete in a state wide competition. Almost 

half the youth that went placed in either 1st, 2nd, or 3rd in their demonstrations or illustrated talks.  

Two youth from our county, Karissa Talcott and Ava Cheffer, were honored in receiving the 

National Congress trip.  Another youth from our county, Luke Turner, was also honor by being 

elected our 2015-2016 state Reporter.  

 

 

 

 

Legislature is a state wide event put on by our 4-H youth.  It gives 4-Hers the opportunity to 

learn about government and understand what is happening in the political world.  Last year ten 

youth had the opportunity to attend the event. One of the youth, Bethany Namour, was given the 

Chris Allen Award.  For those of you who donôt know, Chris Allen was a 4-Her who died in a 

tragic car accident. Chris was a dedicated 4-H member.  In his memory, the Executive Board 

committee and his parents decided to dedicate an award to honor him. It is given out to 

outstanding 4-H youth  
  



 

Executive Board is a committee that puts together all the state events such as Legislature and 4-H 

University.  Our county has five youth who will be given the opportunity to be on this years 

executive board: 

             Lacey Hughes - University, Ways and Means 

             Amanda Rosauer - University, Entertainment 

             Jeremy Rosauer - Legislature, State Project  

             Karissa Talcott - University, State Project 

             Luke Turner - Legislature, Communication and Council Support 

 

 

President - Brody Griffen 

Vice President - Lacey Hughes 

Secretary - Luke Turner 

Treasurer - Lane Sheffler 

Reporter/Historian - Karissa Talcott 

Sargent at Arms - Luis Alfonso 

Parliamentarian - Jeremy Rosauer 

 

 

President - Luke Turner 

Vice President - Tara Sillic   

Secretary - Quinn Sillic 

Treasurer - Jeremy Rosauer 

Reporter - Karissa Talcott 

Historian - Robert Plamondon 

Sargent at Arms - Lacey Hughes 

Parliamentarian - Mark Granholm 

 



 

 

Bethany had the honor of serving as the district 12 Vice President where she was 

able to learn how to communicate effectively with others and to set attainable goals 

for the betterment of our district. She had the opportunity of leading several 

community service projects, including making shoes and dresses for children living 

in poverty in Uganda, Africa. Because she was graciously given the title of 

Southwest Florida and Lee County Fair Queen last year, she was able to have the 

privilege of crowning this year's queen, Lacey Hughes. Through her dedication to 

serving the community, she has been able to qualify for the 4-H emerald award. At 

this year's Legislature event, she was blessed with the Chris Allen award for her 

position as a representative. However, Bethany feels the greatest awards she has 

received have been the friendships she has gained through 4-H and the 

relationships that have been built. The leaders who have poured into her life and 

the friends who have supported her are the greatest gifts she could have ever 

received. Through 4-H she has learned to stand up and speak out for others and for 

her community. We expect great things from Bethany! 

 


